
In-Person  Voting has been 

suspended for the March 24, 

2020 Presidential Preference 

Primary.   
It will resume April 27, 2020 to coincide 

with the May 19, 2020 General Primary. 

All votes already cast, in-person or by mail, 

WILL BE COUNTED. 



Absentee by mail is still in 

progress. 
Absentee ballot applications will be 

accepted until 3pm, Friday, March 20, 2020. 

Ballots will be accepted through 7pm, 

March 24, 2020. 

Ballots for the May 19, 2020 General 

Primary will be mailed starting March 31.   



All updates and changes will be 

posted as necessary in order to 

provide Georgians with safe, 

secure and accessible elections. 


